SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 21, 2011
A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held February 21, 2011 at the Velasco Community House.
Attendees: Absent:

Mary Darnell

Beverly Garrison

Martha Sue Westbrook

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Shirley Theriot

Jill Bradshaw

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for January 17, 2011. On motion by Martha Sue
Westbrook, seconded by Dorothy Purring, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary welcomed Shirley The riot as our new Board Member. She will be helping
Carol Rangel with the food offerings at our events. Mary also announced that the AARP Defensive Driving
course will be held April 13" and will be limited to 25 participants.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: We are looking forward to the container planting program scheduled for our March
event. They will supply plants and herbs and we will supply the potting soil.

DAY TRIPS: Surveys of possible day trips were distributed today and several have been returned. Mary
Darnell will review these and get back to us on survey results and ideas for future trips this year.

BINGO: No Report

GAME DAY: Attendance was less than usual but several regular attendees were ill. Those that did attend really
enjoyed the games and visitation and no one left early.

FOOD: Carol again provided a great buffet of finger foods which everyone enjoyed.
PHONE: No report.

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secrelary



